
 

 

February 2013 
 
End of Year Pot Luck and Award 
Party resulted in a nice get to get-
to-gather with fun for all ! ! ! 
 I’m sure that those that attended the year 
end Pot Luck and Awards gathering will attest to 
the good food and good times.  President Larry 
Burchard had marinated the meat and started 
cooking it at about 6:00.  While the meat was 
cooking, members had a chance to catch up on 
hunting news and other happenings.  The tables 
were made ready with all the different pot luck 
dishes that the families had prepared.  As usual, it 
was all good and no body was lacking a full plate. 
 After everyone had eaten their fill, Larry 
emceed the program and made a short presentation 
about the year end awards.  We then proceeded 
with the door prizes which included some of the 
left over meat which was really delicious.  Also, 

we tried to have enough 
prizes that everyone got 
something whether it be 
large or small or 
expensive or not so 
expensive.  During the 
raffle, everyone kind of 
got out of hand by 

stealing from each other and we finally had to rule 
that items could only be stolen once. Some items 
got stolen from a person and that person stole 
them back and a “mystery box” got stolen back 
and forth at least 3 to 4 times.  It was funny.   
 Then it was time to award the Bowhunter 
Award to Larry Burchard for the nice Mule Deer 
Buck that he harvested.  And, by the way, you too 
could have gotten a plaque for any big 
game animal you harvested by simply 
filling out the last page of questions 
regarding your successful hunt.  I hope 
that next year, everyone will submit their 
successful hunt. 
 ALSO as information only, do you like to 
see almost everyone get a door prize or would you  

rather see just a few larger more expensive 
prizes?  It is my opinion that there are 

usually so many young people there, that a chance 
for more people to get a prize is a bit more fun 
than just a few and having it over with in such a 
short time.  However, nothing is permanent so 
express you opinion if you have one, please! 

 
√   Mark Your Calendars √  

Meeting dates:  Where:  Club House 
491 Sheckler- Cut-Off 
What time:  6:30 p.m. 
When: Wed., Feb. 20 
Wed., Mar. 6 
Wed., Mar. 20 
Wed., Apr. 3 
Wed., Apr. 17 
Wed., May 1 
Wed., May 15 
Shoot set-up:    Sat., May 18 (lunch 
served) 
R.A.M. Shoot:  Sun., May 19 

 
Items for discussion at the first meeting: 

1)  Lead person for target repair.  List of 
targets from last year taken after the shoot 
with their conditions and need for repair is 
already available. 
2)  Lead person to research and arrange for 
trophies is needed.  All old trophies have 
been dispersed thanks to Lani and Thane 
Fabel. 
3)  Open discussion as to the possibility of 
hosting the NBHA (Nevada Bow Hunter’s 
Association) 3D marked yardage shoot in 
2014.       4)  We also need to discuss new 
or renewal of insurance. 

 
FYI:  website address is www.fallonbowmen.com.   
         To enter members area type in our zip code. 
 
Don’t forget, TIME  TO  RENEW  your 
membership.  Dues are due on or before January 1st.  
$15 for single over 18 and $20 for family. 

 

P.O. Box 5072 
Fallon, Nevada 89407 

 

 

 


